
Next Week in Nursery 

Week Beginning 16th September 2024 

 
 

Diary dates: “Rainbow day” on Friday 20th September 

Children can wear something that is their favourite colour (if they want to) 

What we will be doing in school 

 

How you can help at home 

Colour-themed week 

Next week we will be having a week all about 

colours. 
 

We will read stories about different colours, 

including The Colour Monster and Elmer the 

Elephant. 

 

 

 
Talk about your child’s and other family 

members’ favourite colours. 

 

Practise identifying and naming colours 

with any objects or toys, for example, 

Duplo bricks.  

 

Try playing “I – Spy with my little eye, 

something coloured….” 

 

Try going on a colour hunt to look for 

objects of different colours – you can do 

this inside or outside, even using natural 

objects that you might find on a walk e.g. 

green acorns, red leaves. 

Print out the checklist below and tick 

off the colours you find! 

 

Maths 
 

We will sort objects by colour.  We will practise 

counting small amounts of objects.   

 

 
 

 
 

Practise counting small amounts of 

objects with your child. You could count 

different coloured flowers or cars on 

your way home from school! 

 

Try sorting objects into different 

coloured pots or buckets. 

 

Additional activities 

 

We will create colourful pictures. 

 

We will mix colours and explore how to make dark 

and light shades or make different colours. 
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As part of Faitrade Fortnight, the children will 

make and eat a healthy Fairtrade Fruit Salad! 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

See if you can spot the Fairtrade logo on 

packaging at home or in the shops. 
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This Week 

The children are starting to settle in really well. This week they will 

continue to learn our rules and routines, including school Golden Rules.  The 

value for September is ‘Learning’. 

Your child will begin to bring home story books for you to read to them at home. 

Please return them a week later on Wednesdays for your child to change their 

story books. 

Please ensure all coats, cardigans, jumpers, water bottles and other belongings 

are labelled with your child’s name. 

Thank you  

Rainbow Class Team 


